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ERTENNLY CLUB_(CONTINUED). Plants were presented (on behalf of members) by

Mrs, Waterfield to Mrs. E, Hall, Mrs, H, Turner, Mrs. W, Beckett, and Mrs. M,

McCarthy who help in the running of the Club, and thanks were also given to all the
voluntary helpers who provide transport, serve teas, and entertain throughout the year.,

On Monday, 10th January - the Party at Ashby St. Ledgers, and on Monday, 24th Jan.,
Mrs. J. Reed will show films of the May Festival,

BRAUNSTON WOMENS INSTITUTE, On December 7th = Open Meeting, the W.I. Singing

Group together with friends, entertained with songs from three Decades - the audience
joining in the choruses. A Square Dance was held in the Village Centre on Dec.llth
which was a great success. There will be no meeting in January - Next meeting on

1st Feb. will include a talk by Mr, O.A, Jones on the"Natural History in the Daventry
Area".; Illustrating his lecture with slides.,

BRAUNSTON_YOUNG WIVES. The January meeting will take the form of a Coffee Evening
at 9, Greenway, on Thursday 11th January, at 8 p.m. Tickets are now available for
our "Christmas" Party - a Barn Dance in the Village Centre on Feb, 5th - price £1,50,
There will be a Tombola Stall at this event in aid of Imperial Cancer Research,

Contributions for this stall will be most welcome and should be given to Mrs, J.Caunt,
Fawcliff, Cross Lane,

-BRAUNSTON JUNIOR FOOTBALL CLUB, The Club Committee wish to thank the Praunaston F.C..
Supporters Club for their generous gift of a new Football Strip.
The Jumble Sale held on the 27th November raised £65.73.

Many thanks.

BRAUNSTON PLAY GROUP, We would like to thank all those who helped to make our
Christmas Coffee Morning such a success. We raised the m:E.ow,hwm.mu and some of
this we shall spend on a collection of records. _

The A.G.M. is to be held on Monday 24th January, 1977 in the Library, Village
Centre, after which coffee and biscuits will be served.

VILLAGE NOTES.

In winter, one of the problems is to keep warm - especially for the
elderly, whose blood circulation has become less active than it was in their youth.
Bodily warmth depends as much on the food we eat as on our heating system. A
balanced diet and exercise for the young provide the warmth, but exercise is not

so easy for the older generation, As good neighbours we try to give that little
extra care to the less active residents in the village. .

The animal kingdom copes in various ways with generating and preserving heat.
Earthworms burrow more deeply to avoid extreme cold of the few top

inches of soil, Many adult insects die in the autumn, leaving chrysalids to hatch
out in the spring. Among the wasps and bees, only egg laying females survive in a
torpor until spring.

Occasionally, hibernatig Red Admiral, Peacock and Tortoiseshell butterflies can be
found in a dry shed. A mild spell in January may sometimes tempt them into the
open air - often with fatal results,

Toads hide away in crevices of walls and rocks, while frogs winter in ponds.

Warm blooded animals like the dormouse and ﬂ:m.uma squirrel feed well in the

autumn. to develop a layer of fat, then, tucking themselves up for the winter, stop
their bodily activity to slow down their consumption of food reserve. They can be
said to be "just 1living" and 'a sudden awakening can kill them,

Birds may choose a warmer climate, but those like the robin, who stay in England,
have the most effective insulation against heat loss. Their very plump appearance

is due to the fluffing out of their feathers, To keep warm all they need is a
supply of food. ; : { ’

MATTER FOR THE FEBRUARY ISSUE MUST BE IN THE m>zuvaW THE EDITOR ON OR
BEFORE ubZﬁbmw.NHm&m.H®Q4. :

Duncan A. Gallie, (Hon, Editor), Alston House, Braunston,
(Tel. Rugby 890200)

-



